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April 22, 2020 

Dear San Juan County residents and visitors, 
 
We have been getting some questions about the new local order and whether people can recreate in our 
county. We have also had some questions about whether out-of-state travelers need to isolate. 
 
Outdoor recreation in San Juan County is not prohibited to visitors. However, we are still encouraging visitors 
to please stay home. Avoid all unnecessary and leisure travel. If you choose to visit and recreate in San Juan 
County, we request that you continue to maintain the following guidelines as outlined: 
 

• Group gatherings are limited to a maximum of ten (10) people or a single household, and that 

each group is located at least 100 feet away from any other group. 

• Out-of-state visitors to San Juan County are asked to self-isolate for 14 days. 

• San Juan County residents returning from out-of-state travel (not including day trips), are asked 

to self-isolate for 14 days. 

• All residents and visitors are asked to follow Governor Herbert’s directives regarding social and 

physical distancing and hygiene. 

 

All user groups are allowed on appropriately designated areas and trails within San Juan County. This 
includes, but is not limited to: ATV, OHV, mountain bikes, dirt bikes, equestrian, hiking, and etc. 
 

Dispersed camping is allowed on BLM and USFS lands within San Juan County. User groups are asked to 
adhere to the aforementioned guidelines. 
 

State Parks in San Juan County are open to all visitors.  
Additional information is available at: https://stateparks.utah.gov/2020/03/16/covid-19-updates/ 

 

For current information on Federal Parks and recreation areas, please visit: 
https://www.utahscanyoncountry.com/covid19-travel  
 

San Juan County asks that all parties recreate responsibly and safely to alleviate overloading our limited 
medical services and personnel. 
 

Please note, the Navajo Nation has restrictions within their boundaries in San Juan County which are different 
from San Juan County’s Public Health Orders. To access the Navajo Nation’s Public Health Orders, please 
visit: https://www.navajo-nsn.gov/ 
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